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Weekly Newsletter  
Dream big, fly high  

World Book Day 2024  

Today we have had one of our favourite days of the year, as we joined schools across the country in 

celebrating World Book Day. It was fantastic to see a wonderful array of costumes (on both children and 

adults!). The children have thoroughly enjoyed all the activities and seeing all the different characters 

and will be coming home with a World Book Day Book Token, which can be used at participating 

booksellers to exchange for a free World Book Day book or £1 off other books. See token for more 

details.   

 

Important Dates  

8th Mar PTA Mothers Day Shop  

20th Mar Parents’ Evening  

21st Mar Parents’ Evening  

25th Mar Sheena Garg Author Visit  

25th Mar Academy Committee Meeting  

26th Mar Rev. David Russell - Easter  
  Assembly   

28th Mar 14.40 EYFS Spring Sing  

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 
Annual Planner can be viewed here. 

School Uniform  

A polite reminder to label all your child’s clothing 

and belongings with their name. We always do 

our best to return all your child’s belongings at 

the end of the day, however this can be difficult if 

the belongings aren’t labelled. Please 

help us to look after your child’s 

belongings by labelling everything. 

When we find clothing with names in, 

we will always return it to the child. 

International Women's Day  

International Women's Day falls on Friday 

8th March and is a global day celebrating 

women and their social, economic, cultural 

and political achievements.  

Locally the Co-op Aspire network are running a competition to 

design bunting about inspirational women. Year 1 have been 

learning all about Amelia Earhart and have made some 

beautiful Amelia Earhart bunting which is currently displayed 

in the Co-op in Poynton for the community to enjoy.  

 

Author Visit  

We were very excited to have Sheena Garg, 

author of Myra Plays Holi visiting school on 

Monday 25th March. Sheena is a children's picture 

book author from Hazel Grove, who writes to encourage 

cultural diversity and is passionate about diversifying 

bookshelves in homes, libraries and schools.  

You can purchase a copy of her book here. If you'd like a 

signed copy of ‘Myra Plays Holi’ for your child, please email 

her proof of purchase by 20th March. All the details can be 

found on the poster sent out this week.  
Spring Sing Performance  

We look forward to welcoming our 

EYFS families to our Spring Sing 

performance on Thursday 28th 

March at 14.40. There are two 

tickets allocated per family.  

To book your two places please complete the 

booking form here.  

Photo Consent  

We love to share photos with our community of what we have 

been getting up to in school. If you would like to update your 

preferences, so your child is included in these photos please 

email the school office on admin@woodfordprimary.org.uk 

https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/02/Annual-Planner-23-24_v4.pdf
https://www.amazon.co.uk/dp/1399912992?ref_=cm_sw_r_cp_ud_dp_AERJFBXQ5Y9Z0QKXNX6J
https://forms.office.com/e/YZ8ctFEPuJ

